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Letter emailed to all Year 12 parents on 25th March 2024 
 

Re: Year 12 Parents’ Evening 
 Parent Evening on Thursday 18th April 2024 

Online Video Appointment Booking 
 
 

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 12 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 18th April 2024. The 
evening will run between 5-7.30pm. This is a valuable opportunity to discuss progress in all chosen 
subjects. 
 
We will be holding all our Yea 12 parents' evenings by video appointment this year through 
SchoolCloud. This easy to use system allows you to choose your own appointment times with 
teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments. We have had positive feedback 
from parents so far, and would welcome further feedback from you. 
 
Booking will open on Wednesday 27th March 2024 at 9am and is first come, first served. Appointments 
with each subject teacher will last 7 minutes. These consultations are an opportunity to discuss areas 
of excellence and development with various subject teachers in order to maximise progress and 
success in the year ahead. 
 
Please visit https://northwood.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. You can login with the 
following information: 
 

 Student’s First Preferred Name  

 Student’s Legal Surname 

 Form Group   

 
Tracking report was emailed to parents on 21st March. Please ensure you look at this in advance so 
that you are able to ask any specific or targeted questions. You will all need to join in the meeting so 
that you can all contribute and gain the maximum benefit from the feedback conversations. 
 

If you are having problems booking appointments, please contact the school office, 

office@nwschool.org.uk, FAO Mr McManus, who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr McManus 

Mr N McManus 

Deputy Headteacher 
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